
The youth grief retreat is a half-day program designed for youth who have lost a loved one  
to death. The retreat, led by bereavement specialists from Hospice of the Red River Valley,  

will provide youth an opportunity to participate in grief support activities, share stories,  
create memory keepsakes and receive support from their peers. Parents/guardians are  

required to attend a portion of each session. Snacks will be provided.  

This program is free, but pre-registration and pre-screening are required by Monday, April 24. 
For more information or to register, please call Heather Larson at (218) 234-9107.  

The retreat will be held at the Hospice of the Red River Valley office located at  
1111 Highway 10, Detroit Lakes, Minn.

For ages 5-9: 9 a.m.-noon

For ages 10+: 1-4 p.m.
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Youth Grief Retreat
Saturday, May 6, 2017 


